WELLS BRANCH CHURCH OF CHRIST

1506 West Howard Lane
Austin, 7exas 78728
Phone: 990-4800

April 13, 2003

Mr. Roland Gonzalez
Ecocrete of Texas, Inc.
9200 S. IH 35

Austin, Texas 78748

Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

The permeable concrete parking lot you constructed for us using Ecocrete has been
very successful. We have been very pleased with its appearance and performance.
The use of the material saved us considerable expense since we did not have to
build a detention pond.

The percolation was checked shortly after construction (April 2002) and then tested
after one year (April 2003). The procedure and test results are shown on the
attached sheet. There has been no raveling, cracking or other signs of distress. The
surface is very attractive and uniform. The parking lot was constructed in the time
you promised and performed in a workmanlike manner by your workers. We would
certainly consider using Ecocrete in the future when we expand the parking area.

Thanks again for a very nice job. You are welcome to use us as a reference and to
bring interested parties to inspect the parking lot.

Sincerely,

Lindley Fowler
Treasurer



